
 

Year 1 homework – Summer 1 
 

Level 1 Homework (must be completed and handed in by the due date) 

Numbots 15 minutes per week (ideally 3 minutes a day, 5x a week). 
Click here for the Numbots Parent Guide. The log-ins are in the back of 

reading records.  
 

Reading - 5x a week (ideally for 5-10 minutes each time). 
Please ensure that all reads are entered into reading records and initialled 

by an adult, as these will be counted on a Thursday. 
 

For Level 1 homework, the week runs from a Friday to Wednesday. 

 

Level 2 Homework (we would love you to have a go at completing this 
and share it with your class teacher) 

Complete one of these tasks each week. You can choose what order you 
complete the tasks. Have fun!  

PSHE 
In PSHE we are learning to look at what makes us special and unique! 
Maybe you could make a what makes me special collage?  
 
1. Gather old magazines, newspapers, paper scraps, or printed pictures 
from home (with permission). 
2. Find images, words, or letters that show things about yourself—like 
your favourite food, animals you love, or activities you enjoy. 
3. Cut them out carefully and glue them onto a piece of paper to create 
a masterpiece about you. 
4. Write your name boldly at the top. 
5. Send me pictures on dojo!  
 
 

PSHE extra…Picture That Feeling! We are learning all about our feelings. We are learning the names of 
them and to describe how they feel. Cut out three pictures from a newspaper or magazine or draw the 
emotions to show three different feelings. Stick the pictures in the box below. Can you write the name 
of the feeling next to the picture? Use the word bank to help you.  

KEA COMMUNITY PRIMARY SCHOOL 

A great place to learn and make friends 

file:///C:/Users/IsobelKeat/Downloads/numbots-parent-guide.pdf


 
 

Maths  
As part of our maths this term – we are focusing on counting in 2s, 10s and 5s. Here on the BBC 
Bitesize – it has links for all three!  https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/topics/zknsgk7 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 Phonics/ Reading  

 
Please practice your phonics booklet sounds as much 
as you can! Here are also some phonics games to play 
online (phase 3 words) (free resources section) – ask 
your children to find the special friends before 
reading the word and then deciding if they are real 
or fake! 
 
 

https://www.phonicsplay.co.uk/resources 

Geography 
In geography, alongside using maps, atlases and 
globes to identify the UK and its countries, we are 
aslo looking at locations of hot and cold areas in the 
world. Compelete the activities and quizzes in the link 
below:  
 

Hot and cold places - BBC Bitesize 

  
 

PE 
In PE one of our topics is fitness! Perhaps you could make your own 
obstacle/circuit course at home – this could include speed and agility, 
jumping, balance and control, turn taking etc!  
 
It woud be great to see videos of you showing me your super fitness 
skills – feel free to send them on dojo!  
 
 

 

Learn the following KIRFS (suggest 2 minutes a day 5x a 
week). There will be a KIRFS quiz set at the end of each 
half term. 
 
Science 
In the UK, there are 4 seasons in the year: autumn, winter, spring and 
summer. 

https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/topics/zknsgk7
https://www.phonicsplay.co.uk/resources
https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/topics/zndc96f/articles/zrm98hv


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Healthy Body, Healthy Mind ‘Homework’ 

PSHE 
I am special because … 
Geography 
The four countries in the UK are: England, Wales, Scotland and Northern 
Ireland. 
  
 
 

For level 2 homework, the week runs from a Friday to a Wednesday. 

Level 3 Homework (we would love you to have a go at these ongoing 
projects, artwork or research tasks and bring them in when ready) 

I would love for you to create a weather diary throughout the next 
half term! This combines our Science, English and Geography 
subjects!  
Your diary can be written, 
pictures and photos – whatever 
takes your fancy! You could 
include the temperature, if it has 
rained, what clothes you may 
wear in this weather? 
 The choices are yours! Please 
bring it in to show or send 
pictures over dojo!  
 

This task will be until the end of half term.   

Remember the importance of staying SAFE online. ALWAYS 

check with a grown up before using any game, device or app. 

For further information about staying safe online, visit this 

section of our school website. 

https://www.keaschool.org.uk/web/keeping_safe/555715
https://www.keaschool.org.uk/web/keeping_safe/555715


At Kea CP School, we very much value the importance of extra-curricular 

activities, outdoor pursuits and family fun. We would love to hear about 

any activities you get up to outside of school! Please feel free to share 

any certificates, photos or write-ups of your adventures! It might be 

something you achieve at a club, or a picture of a 

lovely day spent at the beach! Anything is 

welcome- it may be that we share this on our 

whole class or school Dojo (consents permitting)! 

Please email to secretary@kea.cornwall.sch.uk 

with ‘Year 1 healthy body, healthy mind’ in the 

subject bar.  

 

 

mailto:secretary@kea.cornwall.sch.uk

